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I support an inquiry into the usage of floodplain harvesting. I believe that it is being used 
unethically by those in the northern baisin of the Murray Darling River and is causing harm for 
regional communities in the southern baisin, both psychologically and environmentally. We 
should do what we can to stop, or at the very least lessen, the suffering of these communities. 


